[image: image2.png]1” pennsylvania

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH





Hospitals,
More than a year has passed since the Division of Acute Care and Ambulatory Care (DAAC) announced the attestation process to hospitals that is to be used when starting a new service and/or replacing/adding new equipment. Although there may have been a few glitches, overall, we believe the attestation process has been a success for both hospitals and DAAC. While the original attestation forms have worked well, they only allowed one service or piece of equipment to be submitted at a time. When a hospital makes a large capital, equipment purchase or is bringing on an entire new campus, completing an attestation for each piece of equipment would be overwhelming for the hospital and for DAAC.  After this problem was brought to our attention, and in collaboration with a few hospitals, we created an attestation form that would allow for multiple pieces of equipment or services to be included on the same form if a hospital would want to bring all of them online during the same time period. 
The Multiple Equipment Attestation form allows a hospital to attest up to one hundred (100) pieces of unique equipment.  If a hospital has more than 100 pieces of unique equipment, it will submit an additional Multiple Equipment Attestation form. The original Equipment Attestation form can be used when only submitting for one piece of equipment.
On the form, the columns on the Equipment Grid correspond to each numbered question.  The red boxes indicate items that must be filled out for each piece of unique equipment. It will be important to have the questions handy as you complete the grid. Regardless of whether you purchased 1 or 100 pieces of identical equipment (same make, model, manufacturer), you will only need to enter the equipment once for Q01, then you will enter the number of pieces in Q01A.  A large comment box has been provided for you to enter any details that are important for DAAC to know about the attestation or equipment.
I hope you will find this new form useful.  We also felt that it would be helpful to have a form for adding multiple new services at the same time.  It is very similar to the new equipment form and similar instructions apply.  If you have any questions regarding either of these forms, please do not hesitate to let me know.







Sincerely,
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Garrison E. Gladfelter Jr.

Division of Acute and Ambulatory Care | 625 Forster Street | Room 532 H & W Bldg.| Harrisburg, PA 17120-0701
Phone: 717.783-8980| Fax: 717.705.6663 
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